

Winship Elementary

Providing Service and Support to Our Parents and Students





Dear Parents:

On behalf of the staff at Winship Elementary, I am happy to welcome you to the 2025-26 school year! We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our scholars can achieve their highest potential. We recognize that in order to be successful in school, our students need support from both the home and school. We know a strong partnership with you will make a positive impact in your child's education. As partners, we share the responsibility for our scholars' successes and want you to know that we will do our very best to fulfill our responsibilities.

We ask that you guide and support your child's learning by ensuring that he/she:

- Attends school daily and arrives/logs-in on time, ready for the day's learning experience
- 2) Completes all homework assignments given by teachers
- 3) Reads daily to develop a love for reading and to improve literacy skills
- 4) Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of his/her school life
- 5) Informs you if he/she needs additional support in any area or subject
- 6) Knows that you expect him/her to succeed in school and eventually go to college.

I look forward to continuing our partnership in producing the top students within our glorious nation and prestigious district.

We Win as a Team,

Todd M. armelin

Principal





Meet the Teacher/Principal

Thursday, August 7th 3:30-5:30 pm

First Day of School

Tuesday, August 12th 8:05 am—3:25 pm

PTO Big Kahuna Fundraiser Kick-off

Friday, August 22nd

College Colors Day Friday, August 29th

Staff & Student Holiday

Monday, September 1st

Grandparents' Day Breakfast

Friday, September 5th 7:00-8:00 am

Book Fair

September 5th through September 12th

OPEN HOUSE

Thursday, September 11th 5:00-6:30 pm

Fall Picture Day

Wednesday, November 5th



If your child is late (after 8:05 am), the parent MUST come inside to sign-in the student.

Winship Elementary

2175 Spring Creek Dr. Spring Texas 77373 281-891-8210 281-528-9158 Fax

Todd Armelin, Principal Khristina Perry, Assistant Principal



Students will be allowed in the building at 7:30 am. According to Spring ISD policy, ALL students must be pickedup no later than 3:55 p.m.